
 

June 5, 2008 
 
Announcing a New Health Care Chaplaincy 
Cohort! 
We are pleased to announce a new Doctor of Ministry 
concentration, especially for ministry professionals in health 
care chaplaincy. The health care chaplaincy concentration in 
the Andrews University Doctor of Ministry program seeks to 
create competency in five areas related to the discipline: 
academic, spiritual and theological formation, clinical, 
professional, and self-reflection. The first intensive will be 
February 15-27, 2009, meeting at the campus of Loma Linda 
University.  If you are interested, submit your application now! 
Call 888-717-6244 or email dmin@andrews.edu. 
 
Dr. Siroj Sorajjakool (pictured right), PhD, Professor, Loma 
Linda University and Adjunct Clinical Professor, Claremeont 
School of Theology, will serve as concentration coordinator.  
 
To view a color brochure describing more details for this 
concentration, see the DMin website at 
http://www.andrews.edu/sem/dmin/concentrations/chaplaincy/
chaplaincy_brochure.pdf.  

 
 
Orientations for Project Advisors 
Yearly attendance at an orientation session is expected for those who serve as project advisors. 
The purpose is to assure that all of the advisors in the DMin program clearly understand the vision 
of the DMin program, are updated on policy changes relative to the DMin project dissertation, and 
have the opportunity for dialogue. Twenty-five internal advisors and thirty-six external advisors 
have attended an advisor’s orientation for a total of 61.The final orientation session will be offered  
June 10, which should bring the total attendance to about 70. As the DMin Project Coach I want to 
thank each advisor. So much of the success of the DMin program and its participants is due to 
your selfless work. 
 

Kenley D, Hall 
 

Spring 2008 Graduates 

 
Doctor of Ministry graduates are, left to right: Garold Wagner, Festus Gumbo, Paul Sampah, 
Daniel Sosa, Kenley Hall, Victor Dyman, Grigore Leordean, Marcellus Robinson. Not pictured: 
Andres Avendaño. 
 
Digitizing DMin Project Dissertations 
Good news! DMin project dissertations may now be digitized full-text through the James White Library with 
no digitizing fee. Project authors may upload their own electronic files. The Seminary librarian, Professor 
Terry Robertson, is spearheading this initiative and will be happy to help you with the process. He can be 
reached at 269-471-3269. More details will soon be provided on the DMin website. 
 
You will also be interested to know that since 2002, your work is fully protected under U.S. copyright law 
without additional registration. 
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Plan NOW for joining the Doctor of Ministry 
program in 2009!  
 
Cohorts are forming for concentrations in 
 
● Health Care Chaplaincy 
● Hispanic Ministry 
● Leadership (in residence, for non-NAD pastors only) 
● Youth Ministry 
 

Don’t wait! Call or email NOW to start the 
application process! 
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